
June 07, 2024

Minister of Social Protection
of the Republic of Estonia

Ms. Signe Riisalo

Dear Ms. Signe Riisalo,

Embassy of Ukraine in the Republic of Estonia has the honor to forward the Open 
Appeal from the Minister of Social Policy of Ukraine, Ms. Oksana Zholnovych, to the 
governments, diplomatic missions, and embassies of all countries worldwide (except the 
Russian Federation and the Republic of Belarus) regarding the provision of opportunities 
for recuperation and recreation for Ukrainian children due to the escalation of the military 
invasion by the Russian Federation in Ukraine, along with its unofficial translation.

We would kindly like to ask you to support the Open Appeal and consider the 
possibility of organizing recuperation and recreation for Ukrainian children in the Republic 
of Estonia.

Currently, Ukraine is fighting for its right to a future on the battlefield, and our 
children are also our future. We would like to sincerely ask you to support them during this 
difficult time for them and for their country.

If you have any further questions regarding the issues raised, do not hesitate to 
contact the First Secretary of the Embassy of Ukraine in the Republic of Estonia, Ms. Inna 
Bibik, by email at inna.bibik@mfa.gov.ua.
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Best regards,

 Maksym Kononenko
 Ambassador of Ukraine to
 the Republic of Estonia
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